
From: Galestan, Massis 
Sent: 6/4/2010 7:39:47 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Annual Report on Hazardous Substance Mechanism [D.94-05-020] 

Hi John: I have not received PG&E's Haz-waste Report for this year. It was due in April. Could you find 
out why? 

Thanks 

Massis Galestan 

Tel: 703-1760 

SB GT&S 0436753 


